
 

 

22 March 2021 

Rail access proposal for Arc Infrastructure network 

Determination of costs 

The ERA has made a determination of incremental and total costs relevant to access 
proposals put to Arc Infrastructure by Australian Western Railroad Pty Ltd (AWR). 

AWR made two access proposals to Arc Infrastructure on 13 January 2021.  The access 
proposals met the requirements of section 8 of the Railways (Access) Code 2000, and AWR 
provided copies of the proposals to the ERA as it was required to do. 

Arc Infrastructure responded to AWR, in accordance with section 9(1)(c) of the Code and 
provided a copy of that response to the ERA.  The response included Arc’s determination of 
incremental and total costs for each route section relevant to AWR’s proposal. 

On 29 January 2021, the ERA published a notice calling for submissions on Arc’s 
determination of costs.  The ERA did not receive any submissions. 

The ERA has not approved Arc’s determination of its costs.  The ERA, pursuant to clause 
10(3) Schedule 4 to the Code, has made its own determination of incremental and total costs 
relevant to the AWR proposals. 

The ERA’s determination of costs has been provided to Arc Infrastructure and AWR.  The 
confidentiality provisions of the Code prevent the provision of the ERA decision document at 
this stage. 

 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Jeremy Threlfall 
Ph: 08 6557 7967 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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